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END OF YEAR NEWSLETTER 

Baltinglass School Tour: 

‘We got onto the bus at 8am. When we 
arrived we met the instructors. Our 
group went kayaking first. The water 
was really cold! We turned the boats 
upside down and used them as slides. 
he day was so fun. We were driven to a 
forest for orienteering. When we came 
back we went zip-lining, abseiling and 
rock climbing’.     

          Dasha and Karolina, 6th class  

The beautiful  

communion class 

‘I was so excited to 
get the communion 
and I did a prayer 
also. I changed out 
of my dress after a 
while so it was kept 

lovely and clean’. 

Ingrid 

‘ I felt so happy on 
the day. I did a 
reading in the 

church, I had a tiny 
amount of  

butterflies in my 
belly.’ 

Maggie   



As we end another school year, the 6th class girls are preparing to leave us and 
embark on a whole new adventure in secondary school.  

 

Here are a few memories from the girls from their time here: 

Lucy: On my birthday we went to Baltinglass and everyone sang happy birthday to me! 

Arianna: I loved Sports Day. 

Giorgia: When it was confirmation and a dog ran into the classï Ms Lavelle had to trap him in the class. 

Karolina: Cooking with Dean. 

Lily: All my jokes and conversations with Ms Lavelle coming back from swimming.  

Sarah: Ms Nulty teaching me English. 

Emma C: In Baltinglass when the instructor for canoeing kept on splashing us with water. 

Molly: All of Sports Day! 

Ali: Sitting on Ms McDaidôs lap correcting the homework giving people stickers. 

Ines: Entering this school for the first time because I knew that moment that I was starting my life all over 

again and I was not expecting everyone to be so nice, thank you for everything. 

Marrolle: In 3rd class when the teachers wore One Direction masks and danced for us. 

Dearbhla: When I came 1st in the sprints on Sports Day. 

Simran: When I say good morning everyday to my teachers. 

Holly: When we went to Imaginosity on a school trip and we all played pretend Supermarket and also had fun 

in the playground. 

Emma B: In 3rd class a few teachers danced to One Direction with masks on. 

Leigh: Once on the way to swimming it was lashing rain so some groups got a taxi but I was in the group 

with umbrellas so we kept walking and then a car sped by a huge puddle in  front of us and we were drenched 

from head to toe. 

Roren: When we went to Airfield and we fed the roosters. 

Saoirse: Ms Hogan saying good morning every day from the very start. 

Dasha: All the staff (especially Ms Lavelle) and how nice and kind they all were during our school days.  

Jessica: I got paint on my face by accident when we were doing art and I was pretending to paint the air.  

Charlotte: We were splashed by a van driving through a puddle walking to swimming. 

 

 



A note from 6th class:  

We always felt very welcome here and Ms Hogan always gave us a personal hello 

at the door. Our teachers and our classmates were like a second family to us.  

We loved our time here and we thank everyone for taking care of us and always 

listening to us.  

Gl >^kfh]rxl -k] \eZll aZo^ [^^g aZobg` `k^Zm _ng li^Zdbg` Ckbla( Na^r ieZr^] `Zf^l 

in class and made a big effort to speak Irish throughout the day. Every week one student 

was selected to be Gaeilgeoir na Seachtaine (Irish speaker of the week). That student was 

rewarded with a Pas Obair Bhaile (Homework Pass) or a day sitting on the couch in their 

classroom (very comfy!) They had a monthly competition to see which group would win 

Gaeilgeoirí na Miosa (Irish speakers of the month). The group that won the monthly prize 

had a cóisir beag (small party) in the classroom with rice krispie cakes and hot chocolate.  

End of Year Quiz 

We held a fantastic quiz for 1st-6th class. 

The girls had to complete six rounds,       

including a music round, a picture round 

and a creativity round. Well done to all in-

volved, especially the two quiz masters· both 

the Ms Murphys.  

THE WINNING TEAM  



SECOND PLACE in the 

Quiz  

THIRD PLACE in the 

Quiz  
SPORTS DAY 2017 

Sports Day was held in Herbert Park and we were lucky 

enough to have glorious sunshine for the day. The children 

performed a flash mob for all their parents and then en-

joyed the variety of activities throughout the day.  

 

²I had a great day, it was so fun. I liked the big slide the 

most and I won a medal for sprints³.  

   Izzy, 4th  

HAVE A GOOD SUMMER BREAK AND HAPPY 

HOLIDAYS 


